
Welcome to the December issue of our Rights Respecting newsletter. Our Pupil 

Leadership Team chose Article 27: The right to food, clothing, a safe place to love 

and to have your basic needs met. The children felt like Christmas time was a good 

time to reflect on this and to reflect on their lives compared to those of  

others. 

Our Pupil Leadership Team requested a non-uniform day and decided to use the  

opportunity to raise money for a fantastic charity. On Friday 13th December, we  

supported Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day and raised over £150 to help 

children all around the world to receive their rights.   

Thank you everyone for your support! 

Article of the Month: 27  

You have the right to food, clothing, a safe 

place to live and to have your basic needs 

Christmas Jumper Day!  
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Christmas Carol Concert at Whiston 

Our amazing children filled Whiston Hospital with cheer when they  

visited and serenaded the staff and patients. They did our school proud! 

 

Rights Respecting Superhero Competition 

Thank you for all of the fantastic entries we have had! The Pupil  

Leadership Team had a tough decision to make, however, after much 

deliberation they chose the winning entry.  

Well done to Anna Mary Wilson from Reception! 

The design will be revealed in next month’s newsletter! 

Our School Raffle  

What an amazing response we had to our raffle before Christmas. 

Thank you all for your wonderful support. All monies raised will go  

towards improving our school grounds and building a nuture room to 

support children in school and the right to an education.  


